

ABN: 12 910 243 341

Murwillumbah Public School PO Box 3, Prince Street MURWILLUMBAH NSW 2484

Ph: 02 6672 1467 Fax: 02 6672 1008

email: murwillumb-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

5th September 2024

DRAWING US TOGETHER - Winners Award Ceremony

Dear Parents/Carers

Louise O'Mara

Assistant Principal

Your child was chosen as one of 18 entries in the Drawing Us Together competition to illustrate an Indigenous book called Drawing us Together: A Community Story 2024. Their artwork has been displayed in Sunnyside Mall for the past few months and the community voted on their favourite illustrations, which will be published in the book.

The winners will be announced on Monday 16th September at Sunnyside Mall. All 18 finalists are invited to attend the award presentation at 12.30 to 1.45pm. Parents are also invited to attend.

Les Daley

Principal

We will walk to and from Sunnyside Mall, returning to school by 2pm.

Please return this note to the school by **Friday 13th September**.

Parent/Caregiver

DRAWING US TOGETHER - Winners Award Ceremony Permission Note		
You do not need to return this note	if you have already given permission in School Bytes.	
I give permission for my son/daughter attend the Drawing us Together Awards C I understand we will walk to and from Sun		to
The special needs of the child of which yo	u need to be aware e.g. allergies, medication, diet etc.	
Signed:	Date:	